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CHARNWOOD FOREST STEERING GROUP 

John Howells and I were members of some of the working groups which worked up the lottery bid which has now 

been submitted. I have since met with representatives of the Heritage Lottery to field questions and ‘sell’ our 

project. An answer is expected in October and if successful the development stage will involve putting meat on the 

bones of the constituent projects 

              Roy Denney Representative 
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